From:

To: Anti Discrimination Law
Subject: Christian schools
Date: Wednesday, 22 February 2023 1:36:09 PM

Regarding the Aust Law Reforms Commission’s proposal threatening the existence of Christian Schools, 1
write strongly to oppose such proposals. Christians are not permitted to share their beliefs in public schools so
why should LGBTQ. beliefs be permitted in Christian schools, beliefs that run contrary to Biblical teaching.

Over many years our children & grandchildren have attended Christian schools which we would not approve of
LGBTQ teaching them.

G. Moyle
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